
Fort Madison Chamber of Commerce
710V2 AVENUE G PHONE 856

FORT MADISON, IOWA

April 6, 1939-

Chairman Eccles,
United States Federal Reserve Board,
Washington, D« C.

Dear Mr* Eccles:

I am in receipt of a copy of an open letter addressed
to you by the Honorable Harry F* Bird, United States
Senator from Virginia, in which he has quoted you at
some length relative to your monetary and fiscal policies
as applied to the Federal governments

Senator Bird has suggested that it might be possible to
secure a copy of your open letter to him and before pass-
ing judgment, I would be glad to have a copy of this
letter so that myself and those associated with me can
fairly and justly decide the question, having given both
sides a fair hearing•

Respectfully yours,

R. W. O'Connor, Secretary.
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